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San Juan County Commission
Special Meeting
March 20, 2024

Chairman Beckstead called the San Juan County Commission meeting to order on March 20,
2024, at 4:00 p.m. in the Commission Chambers located in the County Administration Building,
100 8. Oliver Drive, Aztec, New Mexico. Those present were:

CHAIRMAN _ John T. Beckstead
CHAIRMAN PRO-TEM Terri D. Fortner - Absent
MEMBER Steve Lanier
MEMBER GloJean Todacheene
MEMBER Gary McDaniel
CLERK Tanya Shelby
COUNTY MANAGER Mike Stark

DEPUTY COUNTY MANAGER Steven Saavedra
ATTORNEY Joe Sawyer
DEPUTY ATTORNEY Ellen Wayne
MARKETING ASSISTANT Tim Mietty
VISITORS: 4

Joe Sawyer, County Attorney, stated that District 3 State Representative T. Ryan Lane
submitted a letter of resignation effective March 14, 2024, creating a vacancy until a newly
elected State Representative takes office on January 1, 2025. New Mexico Statute 2-7F-4
Section B states that if a vacancy occurs in the office of representative and if the district is
contained within a single county, the Commission may appoint a new representative to fill the
vacancy. Mr. Sawyer indicated that the appointed representative’s term will end December 31
2024. Chairman Beckstead announced that interested applicants should submit a letter of
interest to the County Executive Office by close of business on April 1st. These applicants will
have the opportunity to present themselves formally at the April 2nd Regular Commission
Meeting. The Commission made various comments.

- Adjourn

Being no further business, Chairman Beckstead adjourned the meeting at 4:09 p.m.
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APPROVED THIS 2ND DAY OF APRIL 2024

BY THE SAN JUAN COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS:

C LT T om0

%irman John T. Beckstead

TFanya SHeib;l, CountyClerk '




